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Many libraries provide places for posting of local information for the purpose of education and 

information. These places to post information are available for organizations engaged in 

educational, cultural, intellectual, or charitable activities. Libraries in the Piedmont Regional 

Library System may accept materials that are: 

• Non-Partisan 

• Non-Sectarian 

• Not of a commercial nature aimed at private gain or advantage 

All postings must be approved by the Library Manager. The Library reserves the right to refuse 

to post materials based on available space. The Library does not endorse or advocate for the 

viewpoints of organizations that post materials. Questions or concerns regarding displayed 

materials should be referred to the Library Manager, and may be considered using the form and 

process within the Piedmont Regional Library System Materials Selection Policy. This Policy 

also applies to electronic bulletin boards and is in effect for the following library locations: 

Auburn, Banks County, Braselton, Commerce, Harold S. Swindle (Nicholson), Jefferson, 

Statham, and Winder. Refer questions and concerns for any other library in the Piedmont Region 

to that library’s primary funding agency. 

Wording to display: 

The Library does not endorse or advocate for                                       
the viewpoints of organizations that post materials. 


